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November 18, 2003

Marlene H. Dortch mmﬁwm | <m D

Secretary

Federal Communications Commission DEC
445 12" Street, S.W. 2 3 2003

Washington, D.C. 20554 Policy Division

International Bureay
Re: ColTelecom, Inc.; ITC-214-20000905-00546

Dear Ms. Dortch:

On behalf of ColTelecom, Inc. (“the Company”), this letter serves to notify the Commission
of the Company’s name change to Telecom Columbia USA, Inec. on November 21, 2002.

Telecom Columbia USA, Inc. regrets this notification was not filed within thirty (30) days
pursuant to Section 63.21(i) of the Commission’s rules. 47 CFR § 63.21(i). To the extent necessary,
this letter serves to request a waiver of the 30-day requirement under the rules pursuant to Section
1.3 of the Commission’s rules. 47 CFR § 1.3. Permitting Telecom Columbia USA, Inc. to update its
file with its new corporate name is in the public interest since it is important that the Commission’s
214 authorization records accurately reflect the corporate name under which the company is

operating.

Thomas K. Crowe

Gregory E. Kunkle,

Counsel for Telecom Columbia
USA, Inc.

Please direct any questions to either of the undersigned.
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